



SHARENEWS SPRING - 2024

In This Issue:

Wisdom

Seeds of Hope...Donors Bloom...Filling a Gap...Fleet Gets "Bob"

isdom is often associated with age, yet some of us can be foolish right to the end. Plus many are wise beyond their years. So wisdom is not a product of time, yet it can and often is. Wisdom requires reflection, patience, analysis, and a calm before action. It may not bring accolades or attention above the loudest voice in a room, but seeking it out in others can change lives. Organizations can also be wise if they so choose. They can find wisdom in their mission and by sticking to it. They can find it in the public trust with which they show good faith. They can also find it in a guiding yet loving hand as they do their daily tasks. We hope that SHARE will continue to show and use the wisdom of years as we approach our 40th in 2025 and continue to serve others. We wish wisdom for our organization, our households, our nation, and our global community.- JDSMK

SHARing Our Stories

Summer Feeding1	, 6
Nutrition Coordinator, Krystina1,	6
Cooler and Freezer1	3
Filling Nutrition Gap for Kids1,	6
Facility Upgrades	.1
Seeds of Hope	2
Bulletin BOARD	2
Congregation Corner	3
Thank Yous of Support5	, 7
Welcome Amy	4
"Bob" in the Fleet	4
Rocky Roads, The Garden	5
Kitchen Kronicles	7
Summer Feeding Needs	8
Community Aid Bins	8

Needing to Fill A Gap in Nutrition for Kids



summer Feeding 4 Kids is approaching, when the school cafeterias close, and many kids might go "without." That is when Project SHARE springs into action. With our new Nutrition Coordinator, Krystina, we are moving ahead

to prepare to feed tens of thou-

sands of meals to families for their children out of 4 sites for a 10 week period throughout the summer. The first distribution will be at Farmstand on Thursday, June 6th from 4:30 pm to 6:30 pm. On Friday, June 7th from 9:00 am to 11:00 am we will serve our other 3 sites (Main HQ on North Orange, Plainfield First Church of God on Newville Road, and Amelia Givin Library in Mount Holly Springs). The distribution of 14 meals for the week, per child, will continue for 10 weeks and concludes on August 9th.

Continued on page 06

SHARE Spotlight Column

Cooler and Freezer Warms Our Hearts

Two congregations made an extraordinary effort recently to assist us with some "cool" upgrades. Here are their stories.

Saint John's Episcopal Church has been a staunch supporter of Project SHARE and its efforts to provide food and other assistance to families in the Carlisle Community. Over the years, the church has provided volunteers on Project SHARE distribution days, participated in its Easter Dinner Campaigns, and proudly served as a "peanut butter" church



providing jars of peanut butter to Project SHARE each month.

Last year, the church's Outreach Committee met and

Continued on page 03

Facility Upgrades



In order to best serve our mission we occasionally need to improve our infrastructure. Thanks to a series of grants and generous gifts we were able to accomplish a number of needed upgrades. The first upgrade went to our telephone system thanks to the G.B.Stuart Foundation. The phones

that were in place served us since 2016. We were able to replace that system with a higher performing Grandstream system that even allows us to access work calls when we are out of the office. What!!?? Of course that does not allow for peace and quiet at the end of a full day, but the option is valuable when working remotely or should a staff member need that contact for another situation, such as elsewhere on the premises, or otherwise.

Continued on page 06

Kids, Slices and Nutrition

With the appointment of Emma Witwer as our Executive Director, a void was left for a Nutrition Coordinator. Void, no more! WELCOME Krystina Cornell to the team! "Staff and Volunteers are all here to support you in your new position and



we look forward to your creative dynamic spirit inspiring us on the healthier choices," stated Emma in her welcoming remarks. Krystina grew up in Duncannon. She has recently moved to Carlisle and enjoys all of the opportunities that

Continued on page 06

There is no virtue

like

necessity.



Seeds of Hope

From the Executive Director

When I stepped into the role of Executive Director a wise family member wrote me a note that now lives in my office—it reads, "Seek Wisdom. Establish Trust. Lead

Humbly." Since November, I have often returned to this advice, contemplating and meditating on it as I try to apply it to my leadership.

As I navigate the beginnings of my new role, I find myself repeatedly thankful for the wisdom shared with me from other Community Leaders, the Board, Volunteers, the Project SHARE Team and Project SHARE Clients. Everyone brings their own unique experience and perspectives and through listening, Project SHARE can reflect the kaleidoscope of wisdom shared through the vast network of individuals and families that walk through our front doors.

When I consider the wisdom needed to guide Project SHARE's projects and programs, there is wisdom in elevating the voice of our Clients. When someone has lived experience with food insecurity, they are uniquely able to provide feedback about the work of Project SHARE. For this reason, Project SHARE launched an Annual Client Survey at the end of 2023. The twenty question survey gathered feedback, helping the team to un-

derstand what Project SHARE was doing well and where there were opportunities for us to better serve our Clients.

Two strengths of Project SHARE were highlighted in the survey:

- Clients value having the choice to pick up groceries inperson through the Your Choice model as well as the option to pick up groceries via Drive-Thru. Both are valuable service offerings for our community.
- The overwhelming majority of Clients said that they get the variety and types of food that they need from Project SHARE, indicating that we are sourcing foods that meet the needs of families walking through our doors.

The survey highlighted opportunities that led to important changes that the team implemented in the beginning of 2024.

- Project SHARE expanded Saturday morning and Weekday late afternoon pantry hours, in response to feedback that Clients were struggling to get appointments that did not conflict with work hours.
- Project SHARE's Client Services Coordinator proactively decided to create a system to track every referral that is made to Clients whether it be for health, housing, senior or other services. This way we gain a greater understanding of the needs of our Clients and be more strategic in our referral process.

Wisdom is gained by listening followed by action as we balance our needs with circumstances.

Wisdom welcomes challenges with solutions.



Bulletin BOARD

Words SHARED from our Board of Directors Chair, James Markey

"Who is wise and understanding among you? Let them show it by their good life, by deeds done in the humility that comes from wisdom." - James 3:13

As the newly elected Chairman of the Project SHARE Board, I was asked to write a short note for this newsletter about wisdom. Initially, I was at a loss for what I could say about wisdom that would be of value to others. What follows is my attempt.

Many people think of wisdom as being something old people have. This is partially true, but it is perhaps more truthful that the wisdom of "old" people comes from their many life experiences and the desire to understand how those experiences can guide and help us day to day. However, sometimes our experiences don't give us the wisdom we wish we had. In my personal prayer life, I often ask God for the wisdom and understanding to deal with the obstacles and challenges that life brings.

Reflecting on my search for wisdom, I remembered how often the Bible speaks to the value of, or search for, wisdom. You will probably find many more references to wisdom in the book of Proverbs than in any other book of the Bible, but I chose the scripture above because it speaks to what many of us try to do at Project SHARE and how we can and should "show", as the scripture says, our wisdom.

I can also recall those cold days, during the last few years, standing outside for hours greeting people for the drive-thru distribution. Perhaps they had to return to a home with poor heating or inadequate supplies of food? Standing outside may not have been what most people would call wise, but serving the

folks that I met on those occasions filled my, and hopefully, their spirits with warmth. Surely there is wisdom in that.

The dedicated staff of Project SHARE, our wonderful and invaluable volunteers,



our generous donors, and the Board of Directors, each contribute something to address the very real need of our clients. Together we try to understand our clients' evolving needs. We do our best to meet our clients where they are on their journey to freedom from want. We attempt in our own way, with humility, to engage in deeds that help others and perhaps ourselves to live a better life.

Is this wisdom at work at Project SHARE? I believe it is.



Jim Markley has been a SHARE volunteer since 2013 when he retired from the Army after 30 years. He has been a member of the board since April 2020. Service at SHARE included learning to drive a forklift, operating the cardboard baler, painting, and distribution. Jim is the Deputy Director of Strategic Wargaming at the Army War College.



Cooler Freezer continued from page 01



began researching organizations to contact about requesting SHARE. grants from the church.

of its refrigeration units, over the summer, a member of the ity to provide food and other assistance to families in the Outreach Committee met with Project SHARE's staff and sug- community now and in the future.— John Murray, Outreach



gested that it Committee apply for a major grant from the church. Project SHARE prepared submitted and its application. The Outreach Committee reviewed application and voted to ap-

determined its focus area for prove a \$20,000 grant from the church to Project SHARE to grant requests during the up- assist in the repair and replacement of its refrigeration coming year would be food in- units. Knowing that this grant would not cover the total cost security. Once the focus area of the project, the church also decided to allocate the was selected, members of the Outreach Committee then \$4,000 it collected during its 12th Night Festival to Project

Saint John's Episcopal Church was happy to provide financial After reading about Project SHARE's issues with the failure assistance to Project SHARE ensuring that it retains the abil-



A Door Opens...

The Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-day Saints is a worldwide church with over 17 million members. It is organized geographically

Continued on page 04

Congregational Corner



This quarter we are featuring the Volunteers from the Unitarian Church in Boiling Springs for many years of service in silence, consistently sorting vegetables at the Farmstand. Many others deserve thanks but they serve as just one example to highlight.

"I volunteer at Project Share because I like to be of

service to others in the community. By sorting and packaging the

donated food more families can be helped and there's less waste of this essential commodity." - Carole DeWall

"I support Project SHARE because everyone should have access to nutritious food. I volunteer because I believe it is important to give back in some way to the community where I live." - Wendy Gebb

"I feel a calling and importance to help our community. Helping each other

helps us all. Spending time with this group for a common cause is truly God's grace." - Mary Beth Zeigler

"I started volunteering at Farmstand 2006. A friend thought it would be a good fit for me, since I already worked at CARES. Farmstand was a much older building back then. I worked with Brooke Wiley, a staff employee at Dickinson. Clients would come in and I would weigh the produce on a hanging weight scale. The reason I volunteered was because I realized how fortunate I was to be able to buy whatever food I wanted. I hadn't been aware of how many Carlisle folk didn't have enough money to buy food for their families, and the numbers went up every year. I also liked the fact that classes held at Farmstand teach them about nutrition and how to prepare foods with monthly recipes based on the food distributed by Project SHARE." - Dee Lauderbaugh

"I like to volunteer at the Farm Stand because it makes me feel that I'm part of a grass roots operation to save perfectly good food from going to waste and feeding people in need through the process. When I first started there, we were tasked with not only sorting mainly produce, but also setting it up to be just like a Farm Stand with tables and shelves full of bins bursting with colorful fruits and vegeta-

> bles. There was a table stacked with cartons of eggs and another with breads and baked goods. When our shift was over and we were leaving, people would be starting to line up outside with bags and carts, grateful to find healthy food choices for their families. Many of them lived within walking distance. Covid made the Farm Stand pivot to a drive-up situation. It's nice to be able to help provide healthy accessible food choices to

surrounding neighborhoods and others right where they live." - Kim

"I feel it's my responsibility to give back to my community in whatever way I can. Volunteering with my friends at the Farm Stand is a winwin. It warms my heart to have the opportunity to help those in need and to spend time with people I care about." - Cindy Good



Salt Lake City, Utah. The local congregation is called the Carlisle Ward.

When I saw the headline in The Sentinel, "Project SHARE seeks donations after dual cooler malfunction causes food loss," I knew I wanted to help. Members of our congregation have volunteered at Project SHARE over the years. I meet each month with director of Project SHARE as part of the Carlisle Area Religious Council. The young missionaries from our church volunteer there weekly.

While the Church is engaged in humanitarian efforts around the globe, we also partner with local organizations who are serving their communities. When those organizations have special needs, the Church can sometimes provide a humanitarian grant to meet those needs. I felt this was such a case





and approached our local church leader for approval, which he gave.

Once the scope of work was defined and quotes were obtained for the custom freezer doors, the humanitarian grant was approved by Church headquarters and the funds were transferred to Project SHARE. We have en-

joyed the video produced by Project SHARE showing the installation of the doors and we are happy that issue is resolved.

The Carlisle Ward of The Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-day Saints is delighted to support the efforts of Project SHARE with its wonderful staff and volunteers. We look forward to many more years of association.—Dennis Rehm, CLDS

Welcome to the Staff—Amy!



Volunteer to Volunteer Specialist

Originally a Connecticut Yankee, Amy has been a Volunteer at SHARE

for two years. In her life's journey she lived in California before moving to Pennsylvania in early 2000. She is a mother of four and grandmother of five. Amy is an avid reader (historic novels, mysteries and magic), a gardener and cook and a special fan of Great Courses, believing that education is a lifelong project. She is fascinated with birds of prey and is planning on completing her second "Hawk Walk" in the Spring. Amy has always had a passion for helping others and has volunteered at prisons, nursing homes and for two years at Project Share prior to joining our staff as a Volunteer Specialist.

About her new position Amy says that she loves to interact with Clients and Volunteers. "Meeting and serving our community means working with both the Volunteers and the people they serve. We have a great team here and I have been privileged to see it from both sides and perspectives, as a Volunteer and now on staff."

"Bob" Added to the Fleet



With Special Thanks to GET Leasing!

One of our great community collaborators is GET LEASING, a team led by Tim Heishman, along with support from his father, Gary, and brother Ryan. Over the years, they have been indispensable in helping Project SHARE maintain our fleet of vehicles. Here, pictured, is Tim and the team helping us procure our newest truck that will allow us to pick up our food supplies with ease and efficiency. GET and Tim used their expertise to find a quality truck at a competitive price. The truck was funded through grants and a generous donation from GET Leasing and Allen Distribution. Following a SHARE tradition, the truck has been named. We welcome "Bob" to the fleet!

Follow SHARE on:









WANTED: New or hardly used books for Summer Feeding for Kids. Ages Pre-K to 18. Contact "Joe" at Media@projectSHAREpa.org



Firms, Businesses, Foundations, Organizations

who, as part of our community donate funds or in-kind gifts received between December 1st and February 29th.

Adams Charitable Lead Trust

Amazon PHL6

Beeman's Bakery

Big Spring High Class Of '57

Boiling Springs Civic Association

Boy Scout Troop 189

Brightspeed

Bruce&Andrea Kimmell Charitable Fund

Buckeye Pacific/Josh Sargent

C & A Farms, Inc.

CAF - Deloitte

Carlisle Aeromodelers

Carlisle Area School District

Carlisle Barracks Commissary

Carlisle Early Education Center

Carlisle Syntec Systems

Castlerigg Wine Shop

Colyott & Watson Insurance Agency

Community Aid, Inc.

County of Cumberland

Cumberland County 4-H

Cumberland County Housing Redevelopment

Cumberland Valley Cleaning

Cumberland/Carlisle Chapter AARP No. 4377

Diamond Wealth Advisors

Dickinson College - College Advancement

Emergency Food & Shelter

Exquisite Chocolate of Carlisle

F&M Trust

G.B. Stuart Charitable Foundation

Gals In Golf

Geisinger

Giant Food Stores, LLC

Give Lively Foundation, Inc.

Gobin Guards Association

HSH Management, Inc.

Iron Forge Educational Center

John Crain Kunkel Foundation

Karns Foods

Keystone Arms Rental Townhomes

Knights Of Columbus St Patrick's Council 4057

Laws Family Charitable Trust

Liberty Farms - Richard and Janet Longenecker

Menasha Packaging

Partnership For Better Health

PayPal Giving Fund

Penn State Dickinson Law

Penn State Master Gardeners of Cumberland County

PEO Sisterhood Chapter CG

PerformCare/Amerihealth Caritas Services

Planet Fitness Carlisle

Pratt Industries

Professional Photographers of Pennsylvania

R David Crouch and Rebecca J Hammell Charitable

Rich Valley Golf

S.Middleton School Yellow Breeches Middle School

Shaffer Trucking

Shenandoah Telecommunications Co

Continued on Page 7

Rocky Roads But Still Travelling...

The only Carlisle Garden Club member who tends Project SHARE's gardens is Rosemary.

Her co-weeder, Karen, moved back to Ohio to be with family. The club lacks members who are able to do physical gardening. About six years ago, she was



assigned to Project SHARE. Her goal was to clean the site and create a garden that's appealing during all four seasons and to make it as self-maintaining as possible. One issue she soon learned was that the soil was mostly clay situated on rock. One can only dig down at most about three inches before hitting rock. In her gardening wisdom she decided to incorporate ornamental grasses with sedums which works quite well with the obstacles she encountered. Perennials such as hostas, camassia, and plumbago were added for interest. annuals are planted to provide a pop of color from early Spring to the first hard frost. As a result of using some sturdy annuals such as lantana and profusion zinnias (they don't require deadheading), watering is needed only for the first two or three weeks after planting. Overall, her mission was accomplished. Never has there been any charges to Project SHARE for the gift of talent and the treasure of the plants.

Rosemary added: "The little maintenance required is a source of relaxation for me. I love that Project Share now has a park-like settings for its patrons and associates."

Rosemary and Paul have been married for 44 years. They came to Pennsylvania from Connecticut after Paul retired some 31 years ago. A three time cancer survivor (bladder, ureter, and kidney) with one kidney and living with multiple sclerosis (MS) for the past 54 years, Rosemary is a survivor! Her hearing is almost gone thanks to MS, yet since retirement, she



waiting for my seeds to grow!"

graduated from Shippensburg University in 2012 with a BSBA-ISM (Information Systems Management) and joined the Carlisle Garden Club after graduating. She also continued her explorations in life with some DNA testing that led her in interesting discoveries, helping to redefine herself. "All knowledge can lead us to greater wisdom and I intend to find out more about myself and my life on this incredible journey."

Love gardening? The Carlisle Garden Club needs members to carry on the work of beautifying Carlisle in ways yet to be discovered in our

spaces. For more information about Carlisle Garden Club at https://carlislegardenclub.com. For information on joining the club just click Membership Application on the menu bar.



Congregation Connections Many thanks to our congregational financial supporters. Also thanks to many congregations for their gifts of time. This list recognizes donations received between December 1st—February 29th.

Bethel Assembly of God

Carlisle Baptist Church

Carlisle Church of God

Carlisle Evangelical Free Church

Carlisle First Church of the Brethren

Carlisle 7th Day Adventist Church

Carlisle United Methodist Church

Christian Life Community Church

Community Christian Fellowship

Dickinson Presbyterian Church

Faith Chapel of Carlisle

First Evangelical Lutheran Church

First Presbyterian Church

First United Church of Christ

Green Spring First Church of God

Hickorytown United Methodist

Huntsdale Church of the Brethren

Letort United Methodist Church

Lighthouse Church of God

Mechanicsburg Presbyterian

Mt Zion Lutheran Church Ladies Aid

Mt. Rock United Methodist Church

Opossum Hill Union Church

Otterbein United Methodist Church Plainfield First Church of God

Redeemer Orthodox Presbyterian

Second Presbyterian Church

St. John Evangelical Lutheran Church

HolyTrinityGreek OrthodoxCathedral St. John's Episcopal Church

St. Matthew's United Church of Christ

St. Matthias Lutheran Church

St. Patrick Catholic Church & School

St. Paul Evangelical Lutheran Church

The Meeting House

Toland Mission

Trinity Global Methodist Church

USArmyWarCollege MemorialChapel

Youngs Church of Mechanicsburg

Churchtown Church of God

Salem Stone United Church of Christ



Your can SHARE, through our quarterly Newsletter, by making donation appropriate to your circumstances. You will be supporting kids, seniors, vets and all needy households in our community.



Kids, Slices, and Nutrition continued from page 01



Day One on the job with teams of Volunteers and Staff.

the vibrant Carlisle community offers. She graduated at the top of her class at Keystone Technical Institute with a degree in Culinary Arts. This continued her passion for Nutrition that began at home with her family. She will be continuing her studies in Nutrition Management soon. She once received

help with food while struggling. "It opened my eyes to see how much of a difference I could make in someone's life, so I wanted to make healthy food accessible to as many people as possible."

I interviewed Krystina, for this introduction to SHARE and here is a transcript of some of that conversation:

What are some of your hobbies? Baking, playing tennis, playing soccer & going to Zumba.

Other than Nutrition, or regarding Nutrition, what did you find of particular interest during your studies? I like knowing what things are made of and how they all work.

Have you been on a particularly rewarding holiday? I've trav- healthier lives."

the vibrant Carlisle comeled a lot. I have been to France, Switzerland, Italy, England, munity offers. She grad-Ireland & Scotland. Alaska and Iceland are 2 of my favorite uated at the top of her places with how absolutely beautiful the outdoors are.

Do you have other children that you interact with that give you joy? My cousins have children that I adore. I often call my nieces as we both share a lot of joy and happiness. I also have experience working with children from infants to 5 year olds and have engaged in play activities in daycare.

What else can you tell me about your passion for healthy food? "After being overweight my whole life I decided to begin a weight loss journey which took me down many paths until I realized that I had to really focus on eating right. I still deal with feelings about my weight but I turn those feelings into positive

steps to eat right.

Krystina added, "I am looking forward to interacting with our community of children and adults to see what we can prepare, both in the kitchen, and in our healthier lives."



Emma passes the "gauntlet" to Krystina

Facility Upgrades continued from page 1

Another feature is the Voicemail

e-mail that we get when someone leaves an email. It helps remind us that there was a call recorded and is in need of a resolution or call back. It provides improved service all around.

We will also be upgrading our website with a new design and functionality enhancements partially with help from a **G.B. Stuart** grant.

The floor beneath our feet was in need of repair and refreshment, and thanks to the G.B. Stuart Foundation the new foundation is installed.

A new forklift is making for more efficient handling in the 23,000 square feet warehouse. Darrell and Asani state that the power steering, heavier lifting capability, and higher reach makes for a more efficient and reliable functioning in the warehouse. Thanks is due to the Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection's food recovery infrastructure program grant. Add to that, a state of the art pallet jack makes for smoother operations at the Farmstand, thanks to The Partnership for Better Health.



Filling a Gap continued from page 01

To continue this mission

we have relied on the community's generous support. Thanks to the collaboration with our community, we have doubled, tripled and more, the number of children we are reaching in need of greater food security. Each child receives meal bundles that are packed with healthy and kid friendly foods. Fan favorites from past years are the DIY Meal Kits, Build Your Own Chicken & Cheese Quesdillas, Make Your Own Grilled Cheese Kit, and Build Your Own Meatball Sub sandwich. Children also receive fresh fruits, vegetables and 2% milk with Drive Thru pick ups for well balanced meals.

In 2023 we distributed 79,500 meals to 570 kids a week! Additionally we have supplied food for the mind with our Reading Challenges and free book distributions.

Our dedicated team of Volunteers are prepared for this summer's distribution and we also look forward to continuing community support.



Let us have your thoughts, comments about our Newsletters. E-mail us at Media@projectSHAREpa.org

Krystina Cornell, Nutrition Coordinator



Hello! I am Krystina, Project • SHARE's new Nutrition Coordinator. I look forward to presenting some of my tips, inspiration and knowledge about taking nutrition into our kitchens. Let's journey together and I look forward to interacting with you as you discover new ideas through "Kitchen Kronicles."

Spring is here, so let's make our cooking habits blossom.

As winter comes to an end, it's a good time to reflect on what you want your new year to truly look like. When it comes to teaching children, it can be a challenge to show them how to approach their tasks unless you can give them the wisdom to learn.

As adults, many of us live our lives in the "fast lane," but children don't naturally go that way. Leading by example is a proven way to show results. As guardians, let's show our children what it is like to stop and think before we decide.

Sometimes it is simply time to take a moment to pause, take a breath, think, and then continue. We can also allow them to make their own choices by giving them a few options to consider.

Look at how we talk around children. Words are powerful – rather than using negative talk use a positive approach, especially when it comes to food. If you think about it, we are teachers in our own homes.

Here are a few ways you can show children that food can

- Familiarize them with the kitchen: this will naturally spark an interest in food.
 - Ages 3-5 can start to wash fruits and vegetables .
 - Ages 5-7 can start to mix or crack eggs.
 - Ages 8-12 can help unload groceries or peel vegetables.
- Start with baking basics: it's easy and fun, and the rewards are SWEET.
 - Allow them to smell different spices you might use.
 - They can add ingredients you have pre-measured.

- Take them to the supermarket (or Project SHARE): it can be an educational trip for children!

 Ask them questions such as: what color is this lime, does the broccoli have a scent to it?
- Explain to them about "needs" and wants".
- Allow them to have their "own" utensils.

Have a special apron just for them or even a specific spoon that they know is their own.

- Let them pick produce. This creates a natural love for cooking. Allowing them to choose their own food can help teach them what could fuel their bodies or make their bodies move slowly and make them tired.
- Teach them to eat colorfully & be adventurous.



• Teach them how to cook, shop and grow their own food. You only need a few things to get started with growing food. Grab some potting soil or compost from your local hardware store or nursery, a couple of pots to grow your plants in, and the seeds of your choice. That's it. Here is a fun activity, paint some rocks and put them near your plants!

This will all help to instill healthy habits for a lifetime.
The wisdom they gain will be timeless!





Continued from Page 5

Firms, Businesses, Foundations, Organizations

South Middleton Township Spiral Path Farm Strickler Agency Target

The Carlisle Coyotes Disc Golf Club The Rahal Family Foundation
The Cindy and Glenn Shope Fund Thornwald Home

The Coyle Family Foundation
The Doctors Warren Fund
Don & Emily Thomas Fund of Thrivent
The Kahle/Fiduccia Family Fund
The Rahal Family Foundation

Troxell Giving Fund
U.S. Army War College
United Way Carlisle & Cumberland County
United Way of the Capital Region
Walmart Spark Fund for Charities CAF America

Wegman's Weis Markets Wentzel-Weitzel Gifts

Thrivent

If your firm would like to become a **SPONSOR** of Project SHARE's community mission, contact

LMaddux@projectSHAREpa.org



Project SHARE is a faith-based food pantry founded in response to God's call to love one another.

To reduce food insecurity for neighbors in the greater Carlisle area by offering access to nutritious food, programs, and a support network that promotes self-sufficiency, fosters dignity, and instills hope.



5 North Orange Street
Carlisle, PA 17013
Phone: 717-249-7773
Website: projectSHAREpa.org
Facebook: Project SHARE of Carlisle

NON-PROFIT U.S. POSTAGE PAID CARLISLE, PA PERMIT #40

POSTAL RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED

Bring Your SPRING CLEANING to our Community Aid Bins



Community Aid supports Project SHARE partially based on our collections.



Nutrition for Our Kids

Summer

They Are ALL Our Kids!

- 4 Sites
- 7 Breakfasts, 7 Lunches Weekly
- 2023 served 79,500 meals to 570 kids weekly because of your support!



CLICK HERE

to Help Our Mission in the Region Today!

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

JAMES MARKLEY— CHAIR
TERESA FESTIVO—VICE CHAIR
ERIN WILFONG—SECRETARY
SHAWN BERNHEISEL—TREASURER
NICOLE DEARY
JAN EWING
BREANNA FRAMPTON

BRIAN GOCHENOUR
MEAGAN MCAVOY
MADELYN SNYDER
MIKAYLA SNYDER
NON-VOTING
CAITLIN GODSEY
SHANNON HAINES
GARY GRANT

STAFF

EMMA WITWER- EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR DARRELL BEAM DEB BROWNAWELL KRYSTINA CORNELL AMY HOLLAND JOSEPH KLOZA LISA MADDUX ASANI MUKUSA VIVIAN SHENK MEAGAN SMITH JACOB SULTANIK NATASHA THUMMA